
Southern Lehigh Golf Tryouts 2019 
 

July 17, 2019 

Dear Golfer,  

 Thank you for your interest in the Southern Lehigh Golf Team.  Please share this information with anyone else you 

know that would like to participate but has not signed up previously. 

 Tryouts for the Golf Team will be held during the week of August 12th at Wedgewood G.C.  The team will be 

determined by the scores posted by each golfer on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday.  Each day, please plan on 

being at the course, ready to play, approximately 20-25 minutes before we are scheduled to tee-off.  The schedule for the 

week of tryouts will be: 

  Monday: meet at Wedgewood driving range no later than 12:30 PM, 18 holes at 1:00 PM 

  Tuesday: 18 holes at 1:00 PM 

  Wednesday: 9 holes at 7:30 AM  

  Thursday: 18 hole practice for team at 12:30 PM (team will be set following the round) 

  -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

  Friday: Practice for team 9:00 AM at range, Wasser Cup for 4 players 

  

 You are expected to dress appropriately for tryouts and anytime you represent Southern Lehigh High School.  That 

means wearing a collared golf shirt, no cutoffs, no jeans, and if you wish to wear a hat, please wear it correctly.  If you do 

not arrive dressed appropriately, I will ask you to leave the course and you will miss a day of tryouts.  Also, each golfer 

must have and carry (may use a push/pull cart if desired) his/her own bag and clubs to participate.  Please don’t forget that 

you must have a completed permission form (www.familyid.com), an athletic physical, signed Code of Conduct, and pay 

the $50 participation fee.  If you still need to do so, please contact Mrs. Jody Hogman in the High School Athletic Office to 

acquire the necessary paperwork or with any questions.  

 For those of you that make the team, expect to practice four to five days per week anytime that we do not have a 

match.  A copy of the match schedule is available on the school’s website, but will likely change before the season starts due 

to conflicts with various courses.  The times will vary according to the availability of the golf course.  There are no costs 

incurred to the golfer for any practices or matches.   

 Please feel free to contact me at greenawaldm@slsd.org with any additional questions/concerns.  I hope you are 

working on your game, enjoying the summer, and I look forward to seeing you on August 12th! 

 

 

             Thank you,  

          Coach Greenawald 


